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November 30, 2022 
 
Notice of ātac Annual Meeting 
 
 
Dear Members: 
 
This is to notify you of the upcoming Annual Meeting of ātac Members, to be held in person and 
virtually (via Zoom) on Wednesday, December 7, at 7 p.m. Please plan to attend. 
 
The meeting will review ātac’s past year of activities and ongoing plans for the coming year. 
Members will also vote on two candidates for the Board (3-year first term):  
 
Ileana Hernandez, a Framingham resident and artist.  
https://www.linkedin.com/in/ileanadobleh/ 
 
Danielle Qin, a graduate student in Boston University’s program in arts management. 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/danielle-qin-3282b3102/ 
 
In addition, the following board members are up for re-election: 
 
Doreen Pendergast (second 3-year term)  
 
 
You can access the Zoom meeting with this link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAvcu-oqTkvEtHaCCg0a6-7Cc7mqPw-Yu5u 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jannelle Codianni      Lynne Damianos 
Executive Director      Board Secretary 


